
 

 

 

 

22nd January 2022 

 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings for 2nd Years, 5th Years and 1st Years 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We write to inform you of Parent Teacher Meetings planned for the following dates:  

 

February 17th Thursday 2nd Year Parent Teacher Meeting  4.15pm to 6.30pm 

March 1st  Tuesday 5th Year Parent Teacher Meeting  4.15pm to 6.30pm 

March 23rd  Wednesday 1st Year Parent Teacher Meeting  4.15pm to 6.30pm 

 

We hope that you understand that these dates may change depending on HSE/other guidance as it is our 

intention to hold these meeting “in-person”. 

 

In advance of these meetings if you have information that you feel is important for us to know in 

confidence, please email the school at reception@loretoclonmel.ie or phone the school (052) 6121402  

and a member of our Student Support Team or a Year Head will phone you back. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Sarah Rice,      Michele Culliton, 

Acting Principal     Acting Deputy Principal 

 

 

        

 

http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/
mailto:reception@loretoclonmel.ie

